
 

21st February, 2022  

RE: BOARD OF GOVERNORS PARENT REPRESENTATIVE 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

I am delighted to inform you that two parents have agreed to be nominated for the position of parent 

governor. They are: 

 Mr Philip Corrigan 
 Mr Ciaran Mc Cartan 

 
On behalf of the Board of Governors, I would like to thank Philip and Ciaran for agreeing to be nominated 

for parent governor. It is important that parents are willing to play an active role in the school community. 

We are only permitted to have one parent governor so we will now have a parent governor election. 

The rules of the governor election are as follows: 

 Each parent is entitled to one vote (secret ballot) 
 The votes must be cast by Monday 28th February @ 3.30pm 
 The votes will be counted on Monday 28th February @ 4pm 

 

Nominated parents may attend the counting of ballots, if they so wish. I will contact the nominated parents 

to inform them of the outcome of the election on Monday 28th February. 

Please find two ballot papers on the back of the letter for parents/guardians to cast their vote. Each parent 

is entitled to one vote so please separate the ballot papers before sending them back into school in a sealed 

envelope, to ensure confidentiality (Write, ‘Parent Governor Election’, on the envelope). There will be a box 

in the font foyer for you to post your vote. 

Please contact the school if you have any queries regarding the election of the parent governor.   

 

Yours faithfully 

Tomás Mc Kee  

Mr Tomás Mc Kee 

Principal 

OUR LADY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
12 MILLTOWN ROAD 
BENBURB,  DUNGANNON 
CO.TYRONE       
BT71 7NJ 
Tel/Fax:  028-37548237 
E-mail: info@ourladys.tullysaran.ni.sch.uk 
Website: www.ourladyspstullysaran.com 
Principal: Mr Tomás Mc Kee 

 

mailto:info@ourladys.tullysaran.ni.sch.uk
http://www.ourladyspstullysaran.com/


 

PARENT GOVERNOR BALLOT PAPER 

PLACE AN X IN THE BOX BESIDE THE NAME OF THE CANDIDATE OF YOUR CHOICE. 
 

Mr Philip Corrigan  

Mr Ciaran Mc Cartan  

 

 

ALL VOTES MUST BE RETURNED IN A SEALED ENVELOPE BY MONDAY 28TH FEBRUARY @3.30PM 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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